
Board and the Federal-Provincial Relations 
Office) to establish and to monitor an integrated 
approach to policy and program formulation and 
development for Aboriginal people with 
disabilities. This working group should ensure 
that individual federal departments and agencies 
collect and use up-to-date and appropriate data in 
devising policies and programs for Aboriginal 
people with disabilities.

RECOMMEND A T/ON 2 (page 27)

(A)
On behalf of the Government of Canada, the 

Minister Responsible for the Status of Disabled 
Persons should table in Parliament an annual 
report on the National Strategy for the 
Integration of Persons with Disabilities and other 
government activities related to persons with 
disabilities. This annual report should contain 
details of grants and contributions, as well as 
program and policy initiatives related to persons 
with disabilities. This annual report should 
contain a section that deals specifically with 
activities taken to benefit Aboriginal people with 
disabilities. The annual report to Parliament 
should be referred to this Standing Committee 
and its successors, as well as to other relevant 
Parliamentary Committees.
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